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Tuesday 3rd September 2024  
  
Dear families, 
 
As you are aware at school we encourage our children to be ‘Golden’. We 
have, six Golden behaviours which we expect our children to follow, and these 
are: 
 

• I am ready to learn  

• I am following instructions 

• I am showing good manners 

• I am looking after our school  

• I am showing respect to others at all times  

• I am showing good sitting, looking and listening  
 
In the autumn term we are going to trial an additional level to our behaviour 
policy. This is to encourage children to remain ‘Golden’. 
If a child receives a ‘Golden reminder’, they will have to spend two minutes at 
play time with the adult who issued the ‘Golden reminder’. During this time, 
the child and adult will have a ‘restorative conversation’ about why they were 
given a reminder and how they can move forward in a positive way.  
This is something we have already introduced during ‘Happy Lunchtimes’ and 
the children have responded well and there has been a large increase in the 
number of children showing ‘Golden’ behaviour at lunchtimes.  
If this change is successful and the number of children showing ‘Golden’ 
behaviour increases during the school day, the current behaviour policy will be 
amended for the spring term. 
  
If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerley  
 
Mrs Lusty  
Pastoral Manager  


